
 
Covid-19 Guidelines 

2020/2021 
 
The novel coronavirus (“Covid-19”) has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World 
Health Organization.  COVID-19 is extremely contagious and is believed to spread mainly 
from person-to-person contact. As a result, federal, state, and local governments and federal 
and state health agencies recommend social distancing and have, in many locations, 
prohibited the congregation of groups of people. 

 
We would like you to know that we have put these measures in place to keep your 
child(ren) and our staff safe for parish gathered events: 

 We are practicing social distancing on the parish property, ie, church Parish 
Center Hall 

 All areas are sanitized before and after each session. 
 We ask that everyone in the classroom wear a mask. 
 Hand sanitizer will be made available. 
 Should a child/teen goes to the restroom, they will be reminded to wash their 

hands with soap and water. 
 Should snacks be served, they will be individually packaged.  

 
 
If your child(ren) exhibit any the following symptoms we ask that you please refrain from 
sending them to any activity: 
 

 Fever or chills 
 Cough 
 Shortness of breath or difficulty 

breathing 
 Fatigue 
 Headache 

 New loss of smell or taste 
 Sore throat 
 Congestion or runny nose 
 Nausea or vomiting 
 Diarrhea 

 
 
 
We are following the guidelines set by our county health department. If you need further 
information please visit their website:   https://county.pueblo.org/public-health/covid-19 
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